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Safety Recall: 2019 CR-V Cable Reel and Sub-Wire Harness

AFFECTED VEHICLES

Year Model Trim VIN Range

2019 CR-V ALL Check the iN VIN status for eligibility.

BACKGROUND
The steering wheel sub-wire harness may be damaged by a burr on the steering wheel frame. A damaged sub-wire
harness may cause a short in the wiring, resulting in damage to the cable reel, and malfunctions in the SRS, horn, and
steering wheel controls.

When this temporary placeholder bulletin appears during an iN VIN status inquiry, this vehicle is subject to a safety
recall. This vehicle is on STOP SALE until further notice. Check for an iN message for further details. Refrain from
calling Tech Line for updates.

This bulletin will be updated once parts information, warranty claim information, and repair procedures are
available.

END

CUSTOMER INFORMATION:The information in this bulletin is intended for use only by skilled technicians who have the proper tools, equipment, and
training to correctly and safely maintain your vehicle. These procedures should not be attempted by “do-it-yourselfers,” and you should not assume
this bulletin applies to your vehicle, or that your vehicle has the condition described. To determine whether this information applies, contact an
authorized Honda automobile dealer.
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